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EDITORIAL REVIEW COMMITTEE

Our thanks to the following individuals who served as referees for ALCES Volume 48.  Each 
paper was reviewed by at least 2 referees who judged its appropriateness for publication and 
provided editorial assistance.
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Peter Pekins, 	 University of New Hampshire, Durham, NH

Mark Pulsifer, 	 Nova Scotia Department of Natural Resources, Antigonish County, NS

Kris Rines, 	 NH Fish and Game Department, New Hampton, NH
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